
Dear San Pablo United Youth Soccer Club Member, 

 

San Pablo United Youth Soccer Club has been notified that one of our club 

members has been diagnosed with COVID-19. We conducted an investigation to 

determine if a club member who may have had close contact with the confirmed-

positive member. As such, you have been identified as a club member who may 

have been exposed to this virus between [Exposure Dates].  

 

According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the virus is 

spread mainly between people who are in close contact with one another (less than 

6 feet apart for 15 minutes or longer) through respiratory droplets produced when 

an infected person coughs or sneezes. Please contact your health care provider to 

inquire about testing.  

 

If at any point you develop symptoms consistent with COVID-19 (fever, cough, 

shortness of breath, chills, night sweats, sore throat, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, 

tiredness, muscle or body aches, headaches, confusion, or loss of sese of 

taste/smell), contact your doctor immediately.  

 

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, you may contact 

spuysc@gmail.com .  

 

A negative COVID test will be required to return to play.  
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